
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For your 
Calendar 

Explore, Imagine, & 
Discover at Fair Garden! 

APRIL 2019 
 
 

Fair Garden Reminders 
 

1. Parent Conferences. Parent conferences begin 
the first week in April for parents of our 4-year old 
students.  This conference will give you information 
on your child’s readiness for Kindergarten.  Please 
make sure you schedule a time to meet with your 
child’s teacher, if you haven’t already.   
 
2. Picture Day. Picture Day is Thursday, April 4th.  
Class pictures and Caps & Gown pictures will be 
taken on that day.  
 
3. Kindergarten Roundup.  Kindergarten Roundup is 
April 9th at each Knox Co. elementary school for 
incoming Kindergarten students.  Please go to your 
child’s zoned school for registration. 
 
4. PreK Roundup.  Our PreK Roundup is April 11th from 
3-6pm.  We are registering students who turn 3 or 4 
before August 15th.  Please spread the word. 
 
5. Good Friday. No school on Good Friday, April 19th. 
 
6.  InService Day.  There will be no school on 
Monday, April 22nd. 

 

SPRING BRINGS ABOUT NEW THINGS! 
   Isn’t it amazing to see the blossoming trees 
and flowers at the beginning of spring?  It 
reminds us that in order to have new things, we 
must be willing to accept change. One of the 
best things about education is we get to see 
minds and hearts blossoming everyday.  Spring 
in Preschool isn’t about the season, it’s about 
the learning that comes about each day in our 
classrooms.  Not only are the children learning, 
but we, the adult educators, are learning and 
blossoming as well.  During our Read Across 
America Week, we presented a new reading 
challenge and our students were reading over 
10-15 books a week!  The reading challenge 
boosted our students’ vocabulary and their thrill 
for reading.  As educators, we learned that our 
school rises to challenges and blossoms in the 
process.  As long as we are challenging our 
minds to live better and be better, we will 
always live in the season of Spring.  
   -Ms. Tiffany Watkins, Principal 
 

Congratulations to Ms. Taja and Ms. Mia’s class for 
being our top reading class during Read Across 
America Week!!  Together, they read 449 books! 
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Contact 
Information 

Website 
knoxschools.org/fairgarden 

Phone 
865-594-1320 

FaceBook 
www.facebook.com/fairgardenprek

/ 

PARENT QUOTE OF THE 
MONTH: 

 “He wanted to read all night 
long.  I barely got anything 
done around the house, but 

it was all worth it!” 
       -Lakisha Summeour 

 

 

Our FG Teachers 
 
3 Yr Olds 
*Ms. Younger/Ms. Darla 
*Ms. Taja/Ms. Mia 
*Ms. Pam/Ms. Angela 
*Ms. Rebecca/Ms. Chasity 
 
4 Yr Olds 
*Ms. Kyli/Ms. Melanie 
*Ms. Kim/Ms. Darla 
*Mrs. Green/Mrs. Bourne 
*Ms. Jennifer/Ms. Dee 
 
3 & 4 Yr Olds 
*Ms. Beth/Ms. Claire/ 
      Ms. Valerie  
 
 
  

Got Perfect Attendance? 
     The following students have Perfect Attendance for the month of March.  
Perfect Attendance is earned when a student is present every day and has no 
more than 2 tardies in a month.  Each student with Perfect Attendance gets a 
certificate, his/her name on the Perfect Attendance board and in our monthly 
newsletter.  Ms. Kyli & Ms. Melanie’s class and Ms. Younger and Ms. 
Darla’s class tied as the top classes with Perfect attendance!  They had 
11 students with Perfect Attendance in March! J  
 
Ms. Kyli and Ms. Melanie’s Class: Destin, River, Jasen, Josselyn, Tamryn, Zaniia, 
Charity, Cyan, Uriah, Maudeeyah, Paiylin 
 
Ms. Younger and Ms. Darla’s Class:  Javion, Jayden, Ryan, Ihshiyah, Robert, 
Carlee, Monae, Ariel, Legend, Kennedy, Jeffery 
 
Ms. Taja and Ms. Mia’s Class:  Aion, King, Kamyri, Jade, Bentlei, Chloe, Kamyrn, 
Mason 
 
Ms. Kim and Ms. Darla:  Antaesha, Sa’Mone, Gabriel, Aleksiah, Christopher 
 
Mrs. Green and Mrs. Bourne:  Javan, Ja’Kobe, Miracle, Cayden, Daren, Kamia, 
Tatyana, Jordaan, Tyrone, Jayceon 
 
Ms. Pam and Ms. Angela:  Shy’ion, Grayson, Ca’mari, Zy’mireya, Jermonie, 
Reagan 
 
Ms. Jennifer and Ms. Dee:  Ocean, Lee’Moni, Kamyrn, Kennedie, Kinsley, Isaiah, 
Ar’Birya, Jy’Lynn, Antonious 
 
Ms. Rebecca and Ms. Chasity:  Donald, Eric, Nakyi 
 
Ms. Beth, Ms. Claire, and Ms. Valerie:  Nolan, King, Adam, Levi, Irwin, Joshua 
 

Tearsa Smith from WATE read to our students during  
Read Across America Week!!  

 

COOL PARENTING HACKS 
To help keep your child’s 
mind active during car rides, 
use a canvas shoe caddy to 
store fun activities.  Stuff the 
caddy with small books, 
games, gadgets, flashcards, 
or even small snacks.  They’ll 
love it! 

 


